newlocalplan

From: Lizzie Beresford <Lizzie.Beresford@rugby.gov.uk>
Sent: 11 July 2014 12:58

To: newlocalplan

Subject: 12841 CHANGE CWLEP response.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Claire

Please see the below e-mail sent on behalf of the CWLEP:

Please note that the response submitted on behalf of the CWLEP to the WDC Local Plan contained a minor error —
please disregard the suggestion that policy EC1 should be more positively worded.

Kind regards

Lizzie



